\SLA

November 5, 1999
BULLETIN #875
RE: New SLA Publications

Enclosed is one copy of two new SLA publications. The first titled, This is the SLA, is intended to educate the insurance community and the general
public about the purpose and function of the Surplus Line Association of California. The second publication titled, The Story of Nonadmitted
Insurance in California, is intended to explain the purpose and function of the surplus line market. For information about how to obtain additional
copies, contact Paul Little of the SLA at 1 (800) 334-0491 (in California) or (415) 434-4900, extension 127.

Sincerely,

Theodore M. Pierce
Executive Director



